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17 February 2023 

Mr Enzo Camporeale 
Director, Legal 
Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes 
121 Macquarie St 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 

posonain.

NSW Police Force 

By email ONLY: 

Dear Mr Camporeale 

Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes — Production of documents 
pursuant to Summons No. NSWPF55 

We refer to: 
a) summons No. NSWPF55, issued to the Commissioner of NSW Police (Commissioner) on 

7 February 2023 (Summons), a copy of which is enclosed with this letter. 
b) my letters dated 10 and 14 February 2023, in respect of the Summons; and 
c) your letter dated 17 February 2023 in respect of the Summons. 

Production of documents 
I am instructed that there are no further documents to produce under the Summons. 

The Program Development Team has not been able to locate the single spreadsheet referred to 
by Sergeant Steer in his evidence. The Program Development Team has however, located three 
spreadsheets which I am instructed were created based on some of the content of the single 
spreadsheet referred to by Sergeant Steer in his evidence. The Commissioner produced those 
documents to the Inquiry on 14 February 2023. 

Yours sincerely 

Katherine Garaty 
Director — Crime Disruption and Special Inquiry Law 
Office of the General Counsel 
NSW Police Force 
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